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Dear Sir or Madam

I would like to provide some personal feedback about this issue.

I am a sole practitioner CA in public practice.

Now, despite my experience and qualifications, and continuous searching, I have been
unable to navigate a way through the current licensing options.

I am suitably qualified to give general advice about SMISF to my business clients, but
unable to do so adequately under the current legislative environment. I am not interested
n selling financial products or insurance, and am always independent. I would never
advise anyone to set up an SMSF who was under-resourced or ill equipped to properly
manage one - even though there are plenty in the current market place who would.

It would be sensible and efficient to restore the accountants exemption.

Kind Regards,






